

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON THE ANNUAL REPORT 2016/17

As prescribed in terms of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act 56 of 2003 the eThekwini Municipality's Annual Report for 2016/2017 was tabled at council on the 31st of January 2018.

In accordance with Section 21A of the Municipal Systems Act the local community is hereby invited to make representations in connection with the annual report before the 2nd of March 2018.

A public meeting to discuss the Annual Report will be held as follows:

Date: 20 February 2018

Venue: Albert Luthuli Hall, City Hall, Dr Pixley Ka-Isaka Seme Street

Time: 09:00.

All interested parties are invited to attend.

The Annual Report is available on the City's website: www.durban.gov.za and also at the City Hall, City's libraries and Sizakala Centres for consideration and comments.

Enquiries: Khululiwe Faya Phone: 031-312 2934

E-mail: khululiwe.faya@durban.gov.za

Performance Monitoring and Evaluation 6th Floor, Rennies House 41 Margaret Mncadi Avenue Durban 4001

OR:

P.O. Box 1014, Durban, 4000.

SC Nzuza City Manager





